Queensland
Government
Please quote: 978935 / LAB08

Contact officer: Customer Support Team
Contact telephone: 07 3224 7131

Office of Liquor and Gaming Regulation

Department of
Justice and Attorney-General

Mr Greg Smith

Oscar

PO Box 105

COOLUM BEACH QLD 4573

Dear Mr Smith

THE WHARF TAVERN - MOOLOOLABA

| refer to your objection to an extended gaming hours application for the above
named premises.

Please be advised this application was withdrawn by the Commissioner for
Liquor and Gaming on 13 February 2019.

If you require any further information, please contact the Customer Support
Team on telephone (07) 3224 7131.

Yours sincerely

Brian Bauer

A/Executive Director
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